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Applegater now online!

The Applegate Valley Community Newspaper is now pub-
lishing a website that is a companion and expansion of the content
and services that the printed Applegater newspaper provides.

Highlights of what this website will offer include:

¢ Index and viewable/downloadable issues of the
Applegater starting from March 2008.

e Expansion of content and pictures of selected
articles that appear in the printed paper.

e Community calendar that everyone can post to by
contacting our webmaster via email.

¢ Community services directory with contacts,
current activities and bulletins for all our major
community services such as police, fire, library,
BLM, etc.

e Directory of local businesses.

e Listing of websites that pertain to the Applegate
Valley.

e Changing collection of images of scenery and
activities within our beautiful valley.

We encourage you to log on to http://applegater.org.

Gary Brauer, Webmaster
AVCNGaryBrauer@gmail.com

Free seedlings and
on-site consultations!

The Applegate Riparian Restoration Program is
offering free native tree and shrub seedlings and on-site
consultations to streamside landowners.

Need seedlings to replant your streamside area or
help figuring out what to plant where?

Call Tim Franklin at 541-899-1974
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Applegate School Principal Stephanie Hart receives check from GACDC Chairman
David Laananen.

Wine Fest raises money
for schools

The Second Annual Applegate River Wine Fest was held on Friday,
August 15, at Cantrall-Buckley Park, sponsored jointly by the Greater
Applegate Community Development Corporation (GACDC) and the
Applegate Valley Vintner’s Association. Proceeds from ticket sales will be
used to support GACDC programs including the Cantrall-Buckley Park
campground improvement project that is presently under construction.
A silent auction was held at the event to raise money for programs and
improvements at Applegate and Williams Schools.

Although record-high temperatures kept a number of people away, those
who attended enjoyed tastes of wine from 13 Applegate wineries and food
from the Applegate River Ranch House, Eve’s Garden Café, the Magnolia
Grill, and the Out Of The Way Café. The wineries also donated a bottle of
each of the wines being poured to include in a raffle prize. Mark Gostnell and
Buzz provided music for the evening

Auction items had been generously donated by local artists and
businesses. Auction sales raised more than $2,000, which has been divided
equally between the two.

David Laananen ¢ 541-846-0500

WILLIAMS FRIENDS
OF THE LIBRARY
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REFRESHMENTS AVAILABLE!

Usep Book DONATIONS FOR THE Book SALE

DROP OFF AT
Wiwiams Generat STore * Wittiams ELEMENTARY ScHOOL
Mounrtain View Vioeo Store * WiLtiams COUNTRY STORE
Wittiams GrANGE UcTOBER 12 PANCAKE BREAKFAST
PLEASE = NO MAGAZINES, ENCYCLOPEDIAS OR TEXTBOOKS
INFORMATION: PREM MiLEs, 846-6718
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